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Upcoming Dates For Your Diary 

 

Sat 14th January (pm): CUFC vs. Newport 

Wed 18th January: Samba Bamba workshop 

for all pupils 

Fri 20th January:  Dream Jobs session for 

Y2-6 session with Bill from Doosan.com 

Wed 25th January: Times Table Rockstars 

launch – dress up as rock stars! 

Thu 26th January:  Y5-6 tag rugby event at 

Nelson Thomlinson 

Sustainability & Responsibility Medal (SRM) Challenge 

We had some super responses to our Christmas challenge! 

Our children and families have shown a commitment to the 

environment by repurposing, recycling and saving energy! 

Everyone involved will score bonus points on their Record 

Log (see below for more on that). 

We also have a winning logo design and an excellent 

runner-up! See our Facebook page for more details. 

Every child has received an SRM Record Log. Keep these 

safe (just like your Reading Rocket) 

and parents/carers can enter the date every time one of 

the tasks is completed. Big prizes will 

be awarded to our highest scorers – 

and everyone who takes part will be 

rewarded! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
From all of the staff and governors, happy 
new year to our children, families and the 
whole community. 2023 is full of the 
promise of success as we continue to move 
the school forward in so many different 
ways. It was an absolute delight to see the 
children return to school with big smiles all 
round! 

 

Year 1 & 2 Athletics 

This was a great morning at Nelson Thomlinson 

School for our Key Stage 1 pupils. They all took part in a range of 

events and did brilliantly. As always, our children were superb 

representatives of Bowness School! 
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Attendance 

The spring term is a key time with lots of learning taking place. It’s encouraging 

to see great attendance in school! 

Week beginning Wed 4th January 

Owls:  100%  Ospreys: 100%  Kestrels:  100% 

 

Week beginning 9th January 

Owls:  98%  Ospreys: 98%  Kestrels:  100% 

 

 

Tullie House Visit and Zoom 

Thanks to Miss Graham for arranging a visit for 

our Kestrels. Pupils spent the day learning about 

local history by visiting a range of sites from 

Carlisle to Port Carlisle (or Fishers Cross as it 

was of course formerly known). Practical, 

outdoor learning like this is always an excellent 

way to do it! 

 

Come On The Cumbrians! 

We are greatly looking forward to the CUFC 

match against Newport County this weekend. 

Those who have signed up should meet at 

13:30. Remember to wrap up warm as I 

know from experience how cold it can get at 

Brunton Park! Don’t forget to 

bring your best singing voices. 

 

Samba Bamba Workshop 

We have ordered extra paracetamol so that our staff can fully enjoy 

this percussive workshop on Wednesday 18th January. Brian 

Costello will be working with all of our pupils during the morning – 

look out for photos on our Facebook page: 

www.facebook.com/BownessSchool 

 


